
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

 

Saturday, November 12, 2022                                                                     SWS/ACD/2022-23/49A 

    

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 
If there is something, one can’t buy, is our 
childhood. 
Let’s enjoy the spirit of children’s day by making it special for our children who are very special for us. 
 
To mark this special day, no Bag Day will be observed for classes 3 – 5 on Monday, 14th November 2022.                                                                                                                                                      
 

You are requested to send your ward with a water bottle, party tiffin, stationery-box and school almanac 

only.  

The dress code for the day will be casuals / party wear. 

 

 
Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


